CoOPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, Londen, F.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

Enclosure 25th July, 1960.
Dear S8ire,

Motorship "BURSA"

The Society's surveyors at Singapore have
reported that this ship was under survey in lay/June
when the shell and deck plating was drill tested.

An examination of the thickness of the upper deck
and ehell plating over the cargo tank length as shown
on Singapore Harbour Board's drawing No. R/1494, a
copy of which is enclosed, indicated that renewals
will be necessary at the Special Survey and these
renewals have been indicated in red on the drawing
for your guidance, it being assumed that the drilliings
are representative of the general condition of the
plating,

Recommendations for renewals of plating outside
the cargo tank length and any amendments to the renew-
ale indicated at present that may be necessary are at

the discretion of the Surveyors at the time of the
survey.

Yours faithfuily,

Deputy o) epk to. the
Clasgification Coumittee.

C.c. SINGAPORE

Messrs. Shell Tankers, Ltd,,
Ibex House,

lMinories,

London 1.C.3.
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